
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   December 06, 2018

Subject:   File Num#0458-EX-CN-2018   reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

This is to advise you that FAA coordination has been completed for the above-referenced application
under File No. 0458-EX-CN-2018.

The FAA concurrences (NG T180396, NG T180395, NG T180394) have been uploaded to the ELS file
for this application.

It is requested that the Commission proceed with final processing of the application.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


